
2019 SENIOR THEATER ARTS PROGRAM 

 
 

Dear Parents and Participants, 
 
Welcome to the 2019 Summer Theater Arts Program, provided by the Farmingdale Youth Council, 
Summer Recreation Program.  Before all the hustle and bustle of auditions, rehearsals, scenery 
painting, and MORE rehearsals begin.  I would like to remind everyone involved of the following; 
 
 
 1.  Program participants may not enter the building prior to 9:30 A.M. and then, only at the 
      instruction of a staff member.   
 

 All Program Participants and Parents/Guardians are to enter and exit the High 
School through the doors located to the left of the Pool Entrance. 

 
 2.  No participant may reenter the building after dismissal unless accompanied by a Theater 
      Arts staff member or a Building staff member. 
 
 3.  All participants must remain in the areas assigned to the program at all times.  No one is 
      permitted to wander through the building unsupervised. 
 
 4.  At no time are program participants to bring food or drink into the auditorium, onto 
               the stage or into any classroom used by the program.  Food and drink will only be 
               allowed in the area designated by the Building's Administration. 
 
 5.  NO GLASS CONTAINERS ARE TO BE BROUGHT TO THE PROGRAM. 
 
 6.  All program participants are to clean up after themselves and help in policing the areas 
      used by the program. 
 
 7.  Any spills or damage are to be reported to a staff member immediately. 
 
 

In addition, we must remember that we are guests in the building.  As guests, we should not abuse 
the areas we use or show any disrespect to our hosts.  Our hosts, the Farmingdale School District, 
their administration and staff, are more than willing to cooperate, if we also cooperate by adhering to 
these guidelines. 
 
I wish all of you much enjoyment and success in the Summer Theater Arts Program and am confident 
that each of you will conduct yourselves in an appropriate manner.  I look forward to this year's show, 
as it is always an extremely enjoyable evening. 
 
 
Break A Leg! 
 
 
 
T. McBride 
Interim Summer Program Director 
Farmingdale Youth Council, Inc. 


